
 
Subject:  NMSDC is Connecting MBEs with PPP Funding and Providing an Instructional Video    
 
Date: 6/18/2020 
 
Reminder: Must apply by June 26, 2020.    
 
On June 1, 2020, NMSDC partnered with Business Consortium Fund (BCF) and Midwest BankCentre to 
provide minority businesses access to Paycheck Protect Program (PPP) loans (see attached press 
release).  It’s critical that our minority businesses sustain/propel through this pandemic; access to capital 
is a necessity.   
 

The National Minority Supplier Development Council, Inc. (NMSDC) continues to support our MBEs in 
getting funding during the COVID-19 pandemic.  G. Winston Smith, President of Business Consortium 
Fund (BCF), and Ashley O’Neal of Midwest BankCentre have teamed together on this video to share the 
important details of the PPP program, documents required, and how to apply for your funding by June 
26, 2020.  This is an urgent call to action.  We do not want you to miss this opportunity. It is our goal to 
assist MBEs with obtaining access to PPP loans.  Watch the video or immediately begin the application 
process by clicking here. 

 
Funding is available but the deadline date is quickly approaching and MBEs in need must complete the 
application now. 
 
We’re in this together, 
 
Adrienne Trimble 
CEO 
 

 
Certify. Develop. Connect. Advocate. 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/F1_Xk6uwZFI
https://bcfcapital.com/ppp-disclosure/

